
 

Newton Primary P&C are excited to announce the introduction of a new online lunch  
ordering system called Spriggy Schools for our school canteen.  
 

Spriggy Schools will make lunch online orders more convenient for both families 
and the canteen. You can begin ordering from Week 3 Term 2 2023.  
   

Steps to get started;  
1. Go to www.spriggyschools.com.au to register and download the app.   
2. Add a profile for each of your children, making sure you select Newton as the  
school name and your child’s class and start placing lunch orders!  
You can place orders up to 10 weeks in advance. 
 

This will replace QUICKCLIQ which will be shut down at the end of week 4.  
(the last day of ordering and receiving lunches in Quickcliq will be Friday 19/5).  
If you have any queries using the app, please contact Spriggy Schools via their website. 
Of course you are still able to order at the canteen before school from 8.30am-8.50am Wednesday, Thursday and Friday on 
our open days!  We thank you for your support. 


